
During fiscal year 2018, $19,000 was paid out to school districts through their respective 
Regional Superintendent’s office for feasibility studies. Participating in the FY 2018 
feasibility studies were six school districts within the counties of DeKalb, Iroquois, Lee, 
and Woodford. The school districts participating in the FY 2018 feasibility studies were: 
 

County School District County School District 

DeKalb Indian Creek CUSD 425 Lee Paw Paw CUSD 271 

Iroquois Iroquois County CUSD 9 Woodford Roanoke Benson CUSD 60 

 Crescent Iroquois CUSD 249  Eureka CUSD 140 

 


